
30. JUBILEE STREET EXTENSION

The Board considered a report from the City Streets Manager providing an update on the proposal to
extend Jubilee Street by way of a new link road between Bamford Street and Rutherford Street. Other
traffic management proposals for the area are also planned.

The Board decided to recommend to the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee that the
information be received.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


